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I strongly support the designation of April as Native Plant Appreciation month. Native 

plant awareness is vitally important for the health and benefits of not only the 

pollinators and other wildlife they support but they can bring beauty into our gardens 

and public parks. Native Plant are less demanding of water resources, create 

biodiversity in the garden, help with soil health and many other benefits.  


